
Hill & Dale Country Club 
Kent, NY 

 
May 28, 2015 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

Effective June 1, 2015 our carting contractor will be AAA Carting.   

 

- Each resident will receive one 95 gallon lidded rolling garbage 

container and one 14 gallon recycling container 

 

- Recycling removal will be every Wednesday 

 

- Garbage removal will be every Thursday (yard waste can be 

included with your garbage) 

 

- AAA will pick up your garbage and recycling from your own 

cans, if you prefer 

 

- H&D will schedule a quarterly curbside pick up for bulk waste; if 

you wish to schedule bulk pickup on your own, you can do so at 

your own cost 

 

- H&D will have an annual dumpster day, as per past 

 

 

If you have any questions, AAA Carting can be reached at 877-

HAUL-AAA 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Hill & Dale Board 


